

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 25, 2020

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No. 374

, s. 2020

To:

Schools Division Superintendent

All Others Concerned

} Division of Tacloban City

UNESCO ASIA-PACIFIC CENTRE OF EDUCATION FOR INTERNATIONAL UNDERSTANDING'S (APCEIU) REQUEST FOR DISSEMINATION OF THE SURVEY ON ENHANCEMENT IN GLOBAL COMPETENCY OF THE PROGRAMME PARTICIPANTS FROM 2017-2020

- 1. Attached is a memorandum from the International Cooperation Office inviting teachers who joined the Korea-Philippines Teacher Exchange Program (KPTEP) from 2017 to 2019 alumni to join the UNESCO APCEIU survey to Filipino teachers until September 30, 2020.
- 2. The participant to this activity is Mr. Jejomar G. Villacorte, Teacher III of Rizal Central School, Tacloban City.
- The survey link is https://forms.gle/Yf8FrmHnwWBpDvRu7.
- 4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD. CESO IV

Director IV W

HRDD-MCAM





Republika ng Pilipinas

Department of Education INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION OFFICE

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION REGION VIII, EASTERN VISAYAS

Date / Tracking No.

7-23-2020 / \$ 5307

AMO Anontu V. toto

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR IV

Pate and Time Received

10:48Am

Office of the Director

FOR

MEMORANDUM

TOLENTINO G. AQUINO, Regional Director, DepEd Region I

ESTELA S. CARIÑO, Regional Director, DepEd Region II
NICOLAS T. CAPULONG, Regional Director, DepEd Region III
WILFREDO D. CABRAL, Regional Director, DepEd Region IV. A

WILFREDO D. CABRAL, Regional Director, DepEd Region IV-A
BENJAMIN D. PARAGAS, Regional Director, DepEd Region IV-B

GILBERT T. SADSAD, Regional Director, DepEd Region V

MA. GEMMA M. LEDESMA, Regional Director, DepEd Region VI SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, Regional Director, DepEd Region VII

RAMIR B. UYTICO, Regional Director, DepEd Region VIII
ISABELITA M. BORRES, Regional Director, DepEd Region IX
ARTURO B. BAYOCOT, Regional Director, DepEd Region X
EVELYN R. FETALVERO, Regional Director, DepEd Region XI
ALLAN G. FARNAZO, Regional Director, DepEd Region XII

FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS, Regional Director, DepEd Region XIII

MAY B. ECLAR, Regional Director, DepEd CAR Region

MALCOLM S. GARMA, Regional Director, DepEd NCR Region

FROM

MARGARITA CONSOLACION C. BALLESTEROS

Director IV

SUBJECT

UNESCO Asia-Pacific Centre of Education for International Understanding's (APCEIU) Request for the Dissemination of the Survey on the Enhancement in Global Competency of the Programme

Participants from 2017~2019

DATE

21 September 2020

This has reference to the official communication from Ms. Minsol Kim, Assistant Prorgramme Specialist, UNESCO- Asia-Pacific Centre for International Understanding (APCEIU), Office of the International Teacher Exchange regarding their request for the dissemination of the Survey on the Enhancement in Global Competency of the Programme Participants from 2017-2019.

Due to the COVID-19, APCEIU could not implement the Asia Pacific Teacher Exchange (APTE) this year. In line with this, it would be an opportunity to see APTE alumni's achievement and make the programme more fruitful in the future.

Telephone No.: (02) 8637-6463/2; Email Address: ico@deped.gov.ph



Republika ng Pilipinas

Department of Education INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION OFFICE

Office of the Director

APCEIU is conducting surveys of 2017-2019 alumni to see how Global Competency is enhanced after their participation and to analyze the programme's effectiveness.

Clear Statement of Request and Recommended Action

The Office of International Teacher Exchange (ITE), UNESCO APCEIU, is requesting for dissemination of the survey to Filipino teachers who joined the Korea-Philippines Teacher Exchange Programme (KPTEP) from 2017 to 2019 alumni and fellow teachers of the participant's current school or neighboring school with similar experience (years of teaching experience for elementary school teachers and subject for middle school teachers.)

Survey link:

https://forms.gle/Yf8FrmHnwWBpDvRu7

In this regard, the International Cooperation Office (ICO) is respectfully requesting your assistance to disseminate information to all 2017-2019 alumni to join the survey and for the teachers to share the survey to their fellow teachers until September 30, 2020.

Thank you very much.